
INTEROFFICE MEMO 
 
To:    Janet Binns 

From:   Rob Zuber     
Date:   5/4/2018 
Subject:  Lorencito Canyon, TR20 review 
 
 
Please review the TR-20 application from NECC.  It should be compared to their existing PAP as well as 
the document recently sent to you (via email) by Jerry Koblitz of Arcadis regarding sampling and 
vegetation success at Lorencito Canyon Mine.  
 
 


